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2022 NEWSLETTER - TERM 1, WEEK 10

DARTMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL IS A CHILD SAFE SCHOOL

Term 1
Important Dates

= 8/4 Last Day of Term!
2:15pm Assembly and Easter Hat
Parade
2:30pm dismissal

Term 2 Important Dates

Piranhas the students made with Mr Penny 25/4 Anzac Day NO SCHOOL
after reading Piranhas don't eat bananas! 26/4 Return to school for Term 2

27/4 School Photos

Reminder: Photo envelopes are due and 28/4 Golf Links Fundraiser

Nneed to be returned even if you are not .
placing an order—_y (Must book in advance)

Week 8 to 10

The fun and excitement continued over the
past 3 weeks and the calendar is filling up
fast for Term 2.

Congratulations to all our students who

represented Dartmoor PS at the District Someone
Athletics in Portland and well done to wanted to
Gemma who has advanced to the next level join in with

in discuss.

As we approach end of term we hope
everyone enjoys their well earned break and |
we wish our family and friends a Happy &3
Easter during the holidays.

Keep up the great work everyone and we'll
see you again in Term 2!l
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~ ~  Birthday

5 3 Thank you Megan for dishing up devilled
¥, Celebrations 9 sausages, what a delicious way to use the left

) over sausages from our Family BBQ)!
T st March Jam\i

“Building Success and Friendship”
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Zara and River
presented Miss
Brown with some
cards made by the
students to show
her we were all
thinking of her and
her family
throughout a sad
time.
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Congratulations!

Payton and Nolan

FOR BEING AWARDED STUDENTS OF THE WEEK!

~ DATE: 18 March 2022

Excursion to Bolwarra PS to see Scotts BMX
Tricks. Jensen was lucky enough to get to be
apart of a group trick!

"Building Success and Friendship”



Lunch time fun in the
~ sandpit. Dartmoor Primary School in

action at Rural Athletics.

District Athletics

Congratulations to our |
Student representatives|
who competed at the
District Athletics on 5th
April. Thank you to Ange
for supervising!

"Building Success and Friendship®




On Wednesday the 6th of April we had a trip to a local pine plantation to gain
understanding on the pine planation process and to get photographs for
photography competition the students are entering.

Thank you to Noel and Tracy Bull for teaching us about pine trees and how to
plant them. Thank you also to the Dartmoor Op Shop who made a donation
that allowed us to cover the bus hire.

Anzac DCIY
Monday 25th April

Anzac Day is a national day of remnembrance in Australia and
New Zealand that broadly cormmemorates all Australians
and New Zealanders "who served and died in all wars, d
conflicts, and peacekeeping operations” and "the contribution /{
and sUffering of all those who have served".

_ Dartmoor Anzac Service :
Please join the Dartmoor Lions Club in commmemorating this event on Monday 25th April at the
Dartmoor Hall at 10:30am. Anyone wishing to march please meet Dartmoor Hotel at 10:25am.

"Building Success and Friendship®
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Congratulations!

Gemma and Chloe

FOR BEING AWARDED STUDENTS OF THE WEEK!
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United Way Glenelg

MEDIA RELEASE

Wednesday 22 March 2022
Turn off the heat - Winter Appeal

With the rise of fuel prices, groceres and the kooming flu season, genercus Glenelg Shire residents are being asked to help
wulnerable older people keep warm and conneched this winker,

To launch this year's Winter Warmih Appeal, United Way Glenelg ks asking the community to tum off all forms of heating on
Friday 1 April from .00pm = midnight to highlight the ongoing effort many elderly people face to keep warm every night
during the colder months of the year,

The appesl ansures that older paople who have to choose or limit the usa of heating, food, and electricity, can stay warm and well
throughout the colder manths.

Mow in its third year, United Way Glenelg's goal is o deliver 200 care packages to the doors of older people.

Micole Carr, United Way Glenelg executive officer is just one parson who will spend the evening only using a blanket and a hot
chotolle ko kesp warrm,

“Winter often places additional pressures on households, especially vulnerable older people,” she said,

“Giving the community the chance o create a lived experience albeit for a short period of time, generales an understanding of the:
strugghes tacing miany lving in the Glenelg Shire.” Ms, Carr said,

“We're encouraging students, senvice clubs, CEO's, in fact everyone in the community to get behind the appeal. All we're asking for
is a donation of $10 per parsan or you go to our appeals page and specifically select how you wish to give the gift of warmth.”

“As an added incentive any donation made during the launch will be matched up to $10,000 thanks to United Way Glenelg's Lewis
Court Fund,” concluded Ms. Carr.

United Way Glenelg will keep the community informed of the progress. of the launch with fve updates throughout the evening on
both Facebook and Instagram.

Donations can be made by going 1o the winter appeal campaign page hitps www Unitedwayilensln com. auget-
vohvedigivehwinter-apoeall of scan the OR code,

Each package is valued ai 5100 and contains basic food, todeiries, reading materal, an activity, groceny voucher,
blanked, and socks. A new addition io the packages will be a local coffee card, enabling older people to come
together and connect during the long days.

donate now

WWW.IInltalwayglsnelg.com.all - Media enquiries to Niccle Car on 0410 513 305 or mali@unitecdwayglenelg.com.au
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